
Reminder:  metered  parking
enforcement  resumes  Monday,
June 29 in New Bedford
The Traffic Commission reminds motorists using metered parking
spaces that enforcement of parking meters resumes Monday, June
29.

Metered parking enforcement was suspended when restaurants and
retail stores closed in-person dining and shopping due to the
COVID-19 pandemic, until the reopening of indoor dining in New
Bedford.

Governor  Charlie  Baker  announced  the  resumption  of  indoor
dining  effective  Monday,  June  22,  and  following  that
announcement metered parking will be enforced beginning next
Monday, June 29.
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